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The Week Ahead
$2 Tuesday
Miss Trenkamp will be out on Friday
for her brother's graduation party.
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What did we do last week?
This week, the students concluded their
novel study of A Wrinkle In Time with a
movie study and a book quiz. In
science, the students concluded their
unit on the water cycle with a variety of
reviews. In social studies, the students
concluded their unit on Medieval China
with a variety of reviews and a quiz. In
religion, the students concluded their
Theology of the Body studies focusing
on identifying their gifts and how they
can use them in the world. In math, the
students began learning about different
statistical measures that can be used
with data and practiced with skittles! 

Announcements and News from Miss
Trenkamp

This coming week, the students will be finishing their final book
report and playing the games they created with their classmates.
In reading, the students will also be diving back into non-fiction
passages. In math, the students will learn about different graphs
used to show data. In science, the students will work with a partner
to research a specific topic related to Earth Science. In social
studies, the students will explore the Feudal System, and the lives of
Knights. In religion, the students will connect the prophecies from
the Old Testament to the New Testament. In writing, the students
will conclude their final writing prompt.

The students collectively have been working really hard to make
this their best quarter of the year. I am encouraging them to finish
strong and power through! The last day I can accept any
assignments for this final quarter is May 26th.

With the end of the year slowly approaching, I will be starting the
process of checking for missing books from the classroom library. If
you could have your student check for any books they borrowed
from the classroom library and return them that would be great! If I
have a list once I am done checking books, I will email that out. 

The students are beginning to feel the summer itch. I am working
with them to continue putting forth their best effort and following
all classroom expectations until the last day we are together. 

Blessings,

Jordan Trenkamp
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St Mary School
Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service

of Christ

Big Assignments

$2 Tuesday

Field Day/VIP
Nonuniform

till the end of the
year

Book Report due Wednesday
SS Quiz Thursday
Vocab Quiz Friday
Writing Prompt Friday

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No School

$2 Tuesday

Math NWEA

No Band

Cleaning Day Last Day of School


